
U.S. Forest Service, Payette National Forest 

Attn: Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor 

500 North Mission Street 

McCall, ID 83638 

Hello, 

I am proud to submit my comments in support of Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. This project 

presents our state with an incredible opportunity to bring well-paying jobs to rural Idaho, boost our 

state's economy and use private investment to clean up a brownfield site. 

I believe the project presents a plan to repair the environment and boost Idaho's economy -

particularly under Alternative 2. Historic mining operations, development of former town site and 

natural processes have resulted in significant degradation of many elements of the environment, 

including Loss of fish passage, potential water degradation from previous mining activity and excessive 

erosion. The Stibnite Gold Project would finance reclamation efforts to address these problems and in 

turn boost Idaho's economy, especially for local companies. It is a win-win for our community. 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. The USFS has provided plenty of tools to review the DEIS 

and make commenting within the 60-day timeframe possible. For the reasons I stated in my letter 

above, please permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2 and let Idahoans see the benefits of 

this important project. 

Warm regards, 


